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I URGE you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD1668, An Act Regarding the 
Voting Requirement to Extend the Date for Adjournment of the Legislature.  My 
biggest objection to this bill is that the more time the legislature has to work on bill 
the more bills they will try to get passed.  We have way too many bills already!  The 
more things that they can come up with to change our state to something it was never 
supposed to be.  The more money they spend that we don't have.  The more ridiculous
laws and changes and manipulations we will incur.  We have more laws and taxes and
rules than we ever should have already.  When one side of the political opinion is 
outnumbered and the other side can't stop the bills from passing, there is a big price to
pay by the Maine citizen.  If you're going to extend the adjournment than perhaps the 
opposition party should be in charge for half the time as well.  Otherwise, only 
one-side of any issue is listened to.  It's very discouraging for the citizens who are 
underrepresented on any decisions that have an impact on their lives.  Thank you for 
voting OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD1668.  


